July 11, 2017

Sherri Ybarra

Superintendent of Public Instruction
Re: PSC Hearing

650 West State Street, Room 200
P.O. Box 83720

Boise, Idaho 83720-0027

Superintendent Ybarra,

| hereby request a hearing regarding Case No. 21632, | have several weeks when | will be out of the state
this summer and fall, so please provide some dates that will work.

I also hereby request that Lisa Colon Durham not be allowed to hand select people who agree with her
position to sit on the hearing panel. She is in charge of the Commission, wrote and filed the charge
herself, so since she is already Sheriff, Prosecuting Attorney, and Judge, allowing her to hand select the
jury would make this even more biased than it is at the present time.

| would appreciate a format for the hearing. Calling of witnesses, cross-examining them, etc.
Additionally, | want you to know that | will be subpoenaing Pete Koehler of the State Department of
Education to testify at the hearing. Please advise on the proper protocol regarding subpoenaing Mr.

Koehler.

Singerely,

Ryan Kerby



